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Notice to all Dog/Puppy Owners who Purchased 
A Dog/Puppy to be Registered with the Canadian Kennel Club 

Due to a number of unfortunate circumstances, the Canadian Kennel Club (CKC) is delayed in 
issuing dog registration certificates and pedigrees for applications that were submitted after 
September 30th, 2019. We anticipate the backlog will continue into the coming weeks. 

If your breeder has indicated that they are delayed in providing you with your dog’s CKC 
registration certificate, please understand that this is not in their control. CKC will not 
penalize any breeder for a delay in providing certificates due to these circumstances. CKC 
staff are working diligently to clear the backlog. 

If you have any questions, or would prefer to confirm this delay with a CKC staff member, 
please contact us at information@ckc.ca or 1-855-364-7252.  

LANCE NOVAK 
Executive Director 


